
Response from Procurement and Commissioning Team to Communities Select 
Committee recommendations 

 
Recommendation 1: The Surrey Compact be more influential in this new policy 
 
Response: Barbara Musgrave the Director of Surrey Compact was one of the 11 
organisations consulted with as part of the development of the document and has been very 
supportive of the approach we have taken. Barbara has suggested putting this piece of work 
and the approach forward for one of the National Compact awards next year. We will also 
take on board feedback from the committee and in the final draft of the paper will reflect and 
highlight the impact Surrey compact have had during the consultation process. 
 
 
Recommendation 2: The Chairman of the Select Committee speaks to the service to 
decide how to relay the Committee’s concerns about the grant list attached to the report, to 
the service. 
 
Response: We will look to meet the Chairman of the Committee to hear and respond to 
these concerns. Where there are specific grants identified, we will engage with service, key 
stake holders and providers to ensure we are all aligned about the best approach to take on 
a case by case basis. 
 
 
Recommendation 3: The service gives consideration to Local Committee involvement for 
the award of smaller local grants. 
 
Response: We will continue to work with the Community Partnerships Team Leaders and 
portfolio holders to review how best local committees can appropriately remain involved. 
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